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Career and Technical Education (CTE) Minutes

Welcome & Introductions- Dr. Adrienne Ann Mullen, Dean
A warm welcome by Dr. Adrienne Ann Mullen, Dean of Economic & Workforce Development from the district office.

Review /Approval of Minutes
The minutes were unanimously approved by the deans in attendance with minor corrections needed.

Other Items and Announcements

AB 86 Adult Education
Dr. Adrienne Mullen, Dean, District Office CTE/EWD gave an update on the Adult Education Grant. $18-$27 Million is predicted for the 2nd consortium. An extension was granted for $400 thousand till Dec. 2015. There was a fear that there would be no money in the block grant. There is still no set amount that will be allocated for each campus since there are still conversations among the unified school districts, the community college and the state.  Marvin Martinez, President ELAC, will meet with the presidents in order to move the needle. There will be 
a meeting held in August 2015. 
                  
Career Pathways Trust Grant
There were some concerns that Dr. Cajayon was not given the opportunity to speak at the press conference after playing such a major role in writing this grant. 

Aligned by Design: WIOA and Career and Technical Education
The reformed WIOA goes into effect July 1, 2015. The deans were advised to call Steven Glyer, LAOCRC Co-Chair, to let them know we would support both locally and nationally aligned WIOA. LAOCRC are not integrated and this is a factor. Although LA and Orange County are not officially split both LA and OC needs are separate. 

Most of the work in the new WIOA is regional work and the region should be hosting this meeting but LAOCRC does not see the value in this. It’s a way to let the WIB Sectors see what the campuses are doing. 

There is an agreement to have quarterly meetings, with 3 subcommittee meetings. 



Next Meeting
9/10/2015 District will host this meeting.
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